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The next meeting of the Chiefs’ & FireFirefighters’ Association will be held at Station 46, New Hope Eagle Fire Co. on April 17th.
7 PM Food

7:45 PM Meeting Start 

 
The May meeting will be held at Station 34, Chalfont on May 15th.
Highlights of the March Meeting:
Gary Shibetta of “Workout Anytime” spoke about his new fitness center at 153 Levittown Parkway. Special rates for emergency responders. Gary.shibetta@workoutanytime.com

Bob Longley of Longley Insurance spoke about the change in the PA Child Abuse Laws as a result of Jerry Sandusky. Any child who claims they were mentally upset ( not touched) from interaction with the firefighter can expose the fire department to a liability claim. Intentional acts are not covered by a general liability policy. Policies specific to child abuse subject are available.
Audrey Kenny from the Department of Communications explained the issues that must be overcome in order to program “identifiers” in the portable radios.

The vote on the “Vacant & Unoccupied Buildings” policy was delayed until the April Meeting. It will require a one-company, one-vote.
A preliminary brochure promoting the Public Safety program at Middle Bucks Institute of Technology and volunteer firefighting was passed around. It is a  work in progress.

It is anticipated the Homeland Security funding for 2018 will be cut by 25%.

You have never seen a side-by-side burn video quite like this. Get an all-encompassing view of a recent fire sprinkler demonstration. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=y0PjYkeWiHs
NFPA's Fire Sprinkler Initiative has developed a free toolkit filled with resources aimed at making a compelling case for home fire sprinklers. The toolkit includes an eye-catching infographic, PowerPoint presentation underscoring the fire concerns of modern homes, a video clip humanizing the aftermath of home fires, fact sheets, and more. 
http://www.firesprinklerinitiative.org/advocacy-tools/free-downloads.aspx

Life limits for detectors. Smoke detectors and CO detectors have life limits established by the manufacture. After 10 years for a smoke detector and 7 years for a CO detector, the detectors will continue to “chirp” even when the battery is changed. This to protect the user as well as the manufacturer.

The 38th Annual National Meet and Flea Market of the Antique Truck Club of America will be held in Macungie Memorial Park, Macungie, Pa. June 16 & 17th, Featuring “B” trucks.
The Union Historical Fire Society will hold their 2017 Spring Melt on April 22 & 23rd. Auction on the 22nd and Flea Market on the 23rd.
Warminster Township joins the growing list of Bucks municipalities who require the smoke detectors in all homes being sold to be interconnected. They can be “hardwired” or “Wireless”. It is part of the requirements of the Use & Occupancy permit and inspection process. Battery powered “Wireless Interconnected Smoke Detectors” make this an easy to install fire safety upgrade.
This is a great first step in a CRR (Community Risk Reduction) program one house at a time. See the article by Jim Crawford on Page 62 of the March issue of FireRescue Mag.
Station 12, Newportville, has 

taken delivery of a Pierce
Impel PUC, 1500/750/30 
Engine.
Station 90, Warminster, has taken delivery on a Spartan/Smeal 2000 GPM Rescue-Engine. 500 tank. It replaces a 2001 Pierce that was formerly E91.

The latest statistics from the NFPA - 
Over the last 15 years the total number of fires that local municipal fire departments reported continues to be on a downward trend for a decrease of 21%. Over this same period, however, the number of structure fires has remained relatively constant.

Fires are still fatal. 78% of all fire deaths occur in home fires. 

In communities with less than 5,000 population, the frequency of fires per thousand population is higher and the rate of civilian fire deaths is significantly worse than in larger communities.

Average loss per structure has remained relatively unchanged since 1977 where it was $14,600 and $20,700 in 2015, per structure in 2015 dollars.

In 2015, 64% of fire department responses were medical aid (ambulance, EMS, rescue) responses.

Total fires reported in the US in 2015: 1,345,500. This is a 3.7% increase over 2014. 
14.3 billion in property damage

15,700 civilian fire injuries

3280 fire deaths

If your detectors are not connected, your home is not protected.
This is your newsletter and it needs your input to be successful. Please send your news to EdPfeiffer44@gmail.com anytime during the month. 






